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     Thursday 10th November 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
Children In Need Toast Shop 
Next week is Anti-Bullying week, as part of this we are raising money for 
Children In Need. The school council will be selling toast to help raise money. A 
slice of toast is 20p. 
 
The toast shop will run at playtime on these days: 
Monday: Nursery and Reception 
Tuesday: KS2 (Year 3,4,5 and 6) 
Wednesday: KS1 (Year 1 and 2) 
Thursday: KS2 (Year 3,4,5 and 6) 
Friday: KS1 (Year 1 and 2) 
 
 
 
 
Many thanks 
 
Mrs Dangerfield and the School Council 
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